
FAASTeam presents:

Meet the Controller - ATC Services Explained



For our May member safety meeting, we
welcome air traffic controllers from Denver Center
ARTCC for a conversation about all the services
provided to pilots by ATC. Learn more about what
VFR services you can expect in the enroute
environment, and what is meant by the phrase
VFR advisories. You’ll also find out what
controllers can see on their monitoring
equipment, and how they may or may not be able
to help with weather and deviations in
mountainous terrain. Finally, they will share
general best practices for operating within the
National Airspace System.
Presenter Nick Stengl is an instrument and multi-
engine flight instructor and an Enroute Controller
at Denver ARTCC. He began flight instructing at
the University of North Dakota in 2001. Since
then he has worked at Cirrus Designs as a CSIP,
Minneapolis ARTCC and is currently working in
the Air Space and Procedures office at Denver
ARTCC. In addition to his duties in the Airspace
department, he currently controls traffic over the
western part Colorado.
Directions: Check in at the front desk for directions to the
classroom.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


